
Hi Peter,

Hope you are staying well.
We are would like to inform you that we plan to hold one extra online session of our
festival before the upcoming live screening due to the current pandemic crisis.
So, like the majority of festivals all over the world have been doing, we will be holding an
online screening session instead over a 2 week period from 22nd of July to 5th of August.
All screened films will still get Official Selection laurels and be eligible for awards.
Therefore, we are writing to you today to ask whether you would like your film to be
screened as a part of this online screening, as your work is now considered to be selected
for the festival. Please confirm. Thanks.
Regards,
Elidor
Austria International Film Festival
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